
Memorandum 
 
Date: September 3, 2024 
 
To: City of Seguin City Council 
 
From: Andrew McBride 
 General Manager, Schertz/Seguin Local Government Corporation 
 
Re: Temporary Water Supply Contract between Schertz/Seguin Local 

Government Corporation (SSLGC) and Springs Hill Water Supply 
Corporation  

 
The SSLGC Board and Springs Hill Water Supply Corporation Board approved a 
Temporary Water Supply Contract between SSLGC and Springs Hill Water Supply 
Corporation. The contract also requires approval by the City of Schertz and the 
City of Seguin Councils. The City of Schertz has it on their agenda for consideration 
Tuesday, September 17, 2024. 
 
The SSLGC has an existing Regional Water Supply Contract with Springs Hill 
Water Supply Corporation for 840 ac-ft/yr. which expires August 30, 2043. The 
new Temporary Water Supply Contract shall be effective for a period of five (5) 
years from the Effective Date for 1250 ac-ft/yr. Springs Hill Water Supply 
Corporation will pay the same O & M Rate and Water Lease Rate as the City of 
Schertz and Seguin under this contract, as well as an annual debt service amount 
of $343,414. 
 
The SSLGC Board of Directors unanimously approved this action at their regularly 
scheduled board meeting on August 15, 2024. 
 
SSLGC Staff recommends approval. 
 
 
 
__________________________ 
Andrew McBride 
SSLGC General Manager 
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